
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parents Evenings  
Our attendance evening were well attended.  For those parents/carers who did not  
attend, teaching staff will be contacting you to make an appointment. 
 
Huggg Vouchers  
Huggg vouchers have been issued for the Easter holidays to those eligible families. 
Please make sure we have your current working contact number in school. 
 
Reception Places September 2024  
Parents of children starting Reception Class in September 2024 will receive an offer on 
16th April 2024. 
 
Attendance 
If your child is absent from school it is very important that parents and carers contact the 
school office to provide a reason for the absence.  It can become a safeguarding issue if 
school does not have contact with an adult and a child is not in school. 
 
Finally I do hope you enjoyed the Easter craft session and that you and your families 
have a lovely Easter break.  We are back to school for the summer term on Monday 15th 
April.  Class doors are open from 8:30am.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 
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Resilience Empathy Self-Awareness Positivity Excellence Communication Teamwork 

For lots more information! 
Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk 

Easter Raffle Prize Winners  
Winning Number  Name of Winner  

16 Georgia B 

62 Tyler H 

83 Archie D 

107 Jaxon C 

200 Ben F 



Date & Time  What Who? 

Monday 15th April 2024 
8:30am 

Back to school 
Summer Term 2024! 

All Pupils 

Wednesday 17th April  
9:00am  

Trip to Hancock Museum All Year 3 pupils  
 

Friday 19th April  
Until Friday 12th July  

Year 3 Swimming lesson s All Year 3 pupils  

Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday  Whole School  

Monday 13th May  
Friday 17th May  

KS2 SATs week  All Year 6 pupils  

Monday 20th May  
Friday 24th May  

KS1 SATs week All Year 2 pupils   

Wednesday 22nd May 
Friday 24th May  

Wooler Residential Trip  All Year 4 pupils  

Monday 27th May  
Friday 31st May   

May Half Term Break  Whole School  

Monday 3rd June  
Friday 7th June  

Multiplication Test Week All Year 4 pupils  

Thursday 20th June  Class Photographs  Whole School  

Swimming - Year 3  
 

Year 3 will start their swimming 
lessons in the Summer term  

(Friday 19th April 2024).  
 
Boys are requested NOT to wear 
surfer shorts as they drag in the 

water. 
 

The school office has a small  
supply of swimming caps available 

at £2:50  

 
 
 

E-Scooters - message from Northumbria Police 
Its currently against the law to ride a private e-scooter on a public road or 

pavement . Please make sure you keep your e-scooter on private land only. 


